
Important Dates: 

Friday, January 11 

 Pizza Friday– grade 3 hosts 

Mon., 1/14 thru Fri., 1/25 

 MAP Testing 

Monday,  January 14 

 6:00PM—PTO Meeting 

Wednesday, January 16 

 6:00 PM—Pre-K & 

Kindergarten Open House 

Saturday, January 19 

 Crab Feed 
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A  N O T E  F R O M   

T H E  P R I N C I P A L  

Dear Families and Friends,  

Happy New Year to everyone and welcome 

back!  I hope that the Christmas break 

was restful and full of joy and blessings.  

January is one of the school’s busiest 

months of the year and there are several 

important deadlines and events that I ask 

that you please note on your calendar. 

 January 4th was the archdiocesan 

deadline for financial aid applications to 

be submitted for consideration by the 

Fulcrum Foundation. If you would still 

like to be considered for financial aid 

from St. Paul, a financial aid application 

must still be submitted to Fulcrum by 

January 31.  For current families, only 

applications submitted to Fulcrum by 

January 31 will be considered for St. 

Paul financial aid so please take the 

time to submit the application.  

Financial aid applications submitted 

after January 31 will be considered only 

if additional funds become available.   

 On Wednesday January 16, St. Paul will 

be hosting our very first Pre-

Kindergarten and Kindergarten Open 

House from 6-7 pm.  If you are a current 

family with a Pre-K or Kindergarten 

student for next year, you are welcome 

to come by and chat with the staff about 

any questions you have about our Early 

Childhood Program.  If you know of any 

prospective families with Pre-K or 

Kindergarten age children, please 

encourage and invite them to join us 

that evening and learn about the special 

community that is St. Paul.  If you 

would like to help publicize this event 

and earn some volunteer hours, there 

are lawn/street signs that we would like 

placed along the major streets and 

neighborhoods around the school.  

Please come by the front office and we 

will give you a stack of signs to place 

this weekend. 

Auction News 

The 2019 St. Paul School annual auction is ap-
proaching!  The theme for this yearΩs auction is 
άRock the Bellsέ from the улΩs. 

Procured items are due Friday, January 25th—
weΩre excited to see all the great donations that 
come in!  Remember, if you arenΩt sending in 
an item, we need a $100 auction donation. 

Check the enclosed flyer for fun prizes for being 
the first classroom to reach 100% procurement, 
reach 100% auction volunteer hours, or finish 
your classroomΩs project. There is also a prize 
for filling a table of 8. 

On the back of the flyer  are the tasks we need 
help with—sign up to earn your volunteer 
hours! 

 Our second session of MAP 

Testing will begin next week 

and last for approximately 

three weeks.  As with all 

MAP testing sessions, there 

is nothing that the student 

needs to do to specially 

prepare for the test. The test 

will continue to track the 

growth and progress of our 

students in the areas of 

math, reading and language. 

If you have any questions 

about the MAP tests, please 

reach out to the teachers or 

me. 

 A quick reminder to please 

consider utilizing our hot 

lunch program.  As an 

additional incentive this 

month, half of all purchases 

during the month of January 

will be applied as a credit to 

your fundraising obligation to 

the school!  A great lunch and 

fundraising credit is a meal 

combo that can’t be beat! 

In peace always,  

Christopher Sharp 

Principal 



 
For Adam Fredrick MacAdam II, brother of 
Mrs. Foukimoana, who passed away 
December 29. For strength and peace for 
his family. 

St. Paul, pray for us. 

~ Enclosures ~ 

 Auction Flyer 

 $1 Free Dress Flyer 

 Crab Feed Flyer 

 Popcorn Flyer 

 Stone Soup Theater Information 

 Box Tops Collection Sheet 

 ESS Statements (as applicable)  

Volunteer Opportunities 

 Crab Feed ð Help is needed with the Crab Feedðsell 
tickets, help with set-up, serving, and/or clean-up on the 
day of the event.  Call, email, or stop by the School Of-
fice to sign up.   

The Crab Feed is Saturday, January 19, 2019.  

 Auction HelpðSee the enclosed auction flyer. Sign up 
on the back of the form and return it to the school office. 

~ CYO NEWS ~ 
  

Questions about any of our CYO sports?  Please contact Mr. Duke at  206-725-0780 ext. # 519 or e-mail at 
dduke@seattlestpaul.org. 
  

Basketball Game Times: 

SATURDAY  1/12          
4th grade boys 9:00 AM  St. Vincent de Paul  vs.  St. George  At St. Vincent 
6th grade girls 11:30 AM  St. Anne  vs.  St. George  At St. Anne 
 
SUNDAY  1/13 
4th/5th grade girls 2:30 PM  St. Paul  vs.  St. Al/John (P)  At St. George 
5th grade boys 12:00 PM  St. George  vs.  Our Lady of Guadalupe  At St. George 
7th grade boys 3:30 PM  St. Anne  vs.  St. George  At St. Anne 
8th grade boys 2:30 PM  St. Paul  vs.  St. Bernadette  At O'Dea HS 
6th grade boys 12:00 PM  St. Anthony  vs.  St. Paul  At St. Anthony 
 
For questions about practice times, please contact your childõs coach. 

 
 VOLLEYBALL SIGN- UPS for grades 4-8 are due no later than Friday, January 11, 2019.  Thank you! 

 
Go Panthers! 

Band News  

Information regarding Honor Band 

auditions have been handed out to 

all band students, gr. 6-

8.  Auditions will be held at 

Kennedy Catholic High School on 

January 14th and 15th from 5:00 - 7:15p.m.   

In addition, all 8th graders have received details 

about the Cambronero Band Scholarship to Kennedy 

Catholic High School.  Those auditions occur in 

conjunction with the 2019 Honor Band auditions. 

Miss McKamey 

Financial Aid for 2019-2020 

Thank you to all of the families who completed their online 

applications by January 4th. Your family will be considered 

for Fulcrum aid and St. Paul aid.  All submissions are being 

processed and financial aid letters will be sent by early 

March. 

The Fulcrum aid deadline has passed, but returning fami-

lies can still apply online for financial aid from St. Paul us-

ing the same online portal. The deadline for applications is 

Thursday, January 31, 2019. 

A Note from Itõs Personal Catering 

I would like to remind everyone to place your orders for 

January as soon as possible. There are new items on the 

A la Carte Menu. Please have a look!  

Jeff Duncan  

Place orders here: http://itspersonalcatering.boonli.com 

Reminder for Box Tops!!  

We will be sending in the next sub-

mission for Box Tops in February, so 

please send in any Box Tops you 

have.  We currently have a bit over 

$30 worth of Box Tops - it would be great if we could get to 

at least $50! 

You can find Box Tops in a number of food and non-food 

products, such as Kleenex Tissue, Ziploc Bags, Annie's 

Macaroni and Cheese boxes, or even Paper Mate pens and 

Lysol wipes.  Ask your family and friends to be on the look-

out for them as well - every one helps the school!   

Please remember to check that your Box Tops have not 

expired.  

mailto:kheins@seattlestpaul.org
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Financial Aid for 2019—2020 

Our online application for financial assistance is OPEN. Anyone 

who is interested in receiving financial assistance for the 2018—

2019 school year should apply now. 

Go to: 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4K8WQ  

to apply online. 

All applications are due January 4, 2019. No late applications 

for returning families will be accepted. 

 





~ CYO NEWS ~ 
 

Questions about any of our CYO sports?  Please contact Mr. Duke at  206-725-0780 ext. # 519 or e-mail at 
dduke@seattlestpaul.org. 
 
Basketball: 
Basketball registration forms are due TOMORROW, Friday, October 5. Practices will begin soon after. 
 
Cross Country: 
Congratulations to our Cross Country Teams for completion of the Preliminary Meets. Our students are running faster and with 
exuberance!  Come out to Woodland Park for the K-3 Final this Sunday and cheer them on! 
 
The Cross Country meets are as follows.  All take place at Lower Woodland Park. 
K-3 Group A Final is at 1:00pm on Sunday 10-7-2018 
4-8 Championship Meeting is at 1:00pm Sunday2018. 
4-8 Championship Meet is at 1:00pm Sunday, 10-14-2018. 

Go Panthers! 

mailto:kheins@seattlestpaul.org

